

11th June 2019

Dear Parents

TICKET INFORMATION FOR THE PERFORMANCES OF PANTO PANDEMONIUM AT THE BREWHOUSE ON THURSDAY 4TH JULY 2019 AT 1.30PM AND 6PM

Rehearsals are in full swing for the forthcoming junior production (Years 4 - 6 inclusive) of 'Panto Pandemonium'. <u>The tickets for the production will be on sale on Friday 14th June and Monday 17th June, and can be obtained from the School Hall from 8.45am until 9.15am on both mornings.</u>

If you are unable to come into school yourself please send an envelope and payment with your child, clearly marked with your name and the number of tickets required **stating clearly whether you require afternoon or evening tickets**. Cash or cheques please, made payable to Shobnall Primary School.

Each family will initially be allocated a maximum of 3 tickets up to Monday 17th June 2019. From Tuesday 18th June any unsold tickets will be sold on a first come first served basis.

There are two productions 1.30pm and 6.00pm. Tickets for the 1.30pm performance will cost £6.00 each and tickets for the 6pm performance will cost £7.50 each.

Yours sincerely

Mr D Adams

Year 6 and Deputy Head Teacher





